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‘And they shall beat their swords into ploughshares’ 
                                            Isaiah 2:4 

 

 



   

Welcome 
 
Both sun and storm are befalling the UK at the moment, so it is 
with the weather and so it is with life.    It is a pleasure to 
welcome you to this bulletin. 
 
Post Investiture 
 
We were seen in the media as part of the Whit Walk in 
Manchester and many people were spoken to on the day, our 
Order is starting to gain attention due to our works and 
activities and feedback has been highly positive.  
 

 
 
 

 



   

 

 
 

 



   

 
 

 

 



   

 
 
Media 
 
The Update and Investiture was uploaded and appears to have 
been received well.   Nicely concise and fit for purpose, 
information on St George’s Church and Woodbank Hall was 
also released informing those of the state of affairs.  
 
Gary has been busy with three new fantastic video’s and 
posters which are promoting the Order, if these could be shared 
please,   all videos are now on the Youtube or Tik-Tok channel.  
 
https://www.youtube.com/user/pendacular/videos 
 
https://www.tiktok.com/@oksmb_uk 
 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/user/pendacular/videos
https://www.tiktok.com/@oksmb_uk


   

 
 

 



   

 
 
 

 



   

Recruitment Campaign 
 
Following the investiture and release of media can all of us 
redouble our efforts to recruit,   the media release of our 
activities has caused some interest and it is important to turn 
that momentum into further activity.  
 
Knight Templar of Scotland 
 
We were delighted to see the efforts of this amazing 
organisation is being increasingly recognised. 
 

 
 

 



   

This prestigious award underscores the many hours of blood, 
sweat and tears of the volunteers which make up this leading 
charity of Scotland.   Sincerest congratulations are given.  
 
Upcoming events 
 
Liverpool and Bognor Regis will be holding ‘Light the Way’ 
events, further details to be announced once finalised.  
 
Upcoming Investiture  
 

Location: Scotland, Details pending - further information to be 

announced.  

 

Moving Forwards 
 

As we reflect on all that has been achieved recently, it’s clear 

that we are building real momentum as an Order. From our 

presence in the Manchester Whit Walks to the successful 

release of our media content, these accomplishments are a 

testament to the dedication of every member. Let us take this 

forward with renewed enthusiasm. 

 

 

 



   

Now is the time to channel the energy and attention we have 

garnered into action. Every conversation, every shared video, 

and every recruitment effort contributes to the growth and 

impact of our Order. Together, we can continue spreading our 

mission and message far and wide. 

 

As we celebrate the recognition of the Knight Templar of 

Scotland and prepare for exciting upcoming events in Liverpool, 

Bognor Regis, and Scotland, let us remember that every small 

effort leads to greater achievements. Whether it’s participating 

in activities, sharing content, or simply engaging with others, all 

of it is valuable. Every action strengthens our community and 

brings us closer to our shared purpose. 

 

Let’s move forward with optimism, determination, and the 

certainty that all activity, no matter how small, plays a vital role 

in lighting the way for the future. 

 

In gratitude, always. 

 

Privy Chamber.  

 

 


